
There's a very big difference between 10 and 20 million and the effect on the taxpayers.  I am not sure 
about the present status of the building moratorium, but I believe it should be reinstated or extended 
until we have more information.  Again, no one is questioning that the project needs to be done; 
however, many people still don't know anything about it, and the ones who do do not have enough 
information to make an informed decision. First we need to know what it will cost to upgrade the sewer 
system to handle present needs, and then we can go from there.   
 

 

 To the world you are one person, but to one dog, you are the world. 

 Adopt, don't shop! 
 


